
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Fwd: DENRCO-OHEA-2021-000883 LETTER FROM JORVINA LAW OFFICE
1 message

DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph> Mon, Sep 20, 2021 at 11:43 AM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: "Presidential Complaint Center (PCC)" <pcc@malacanang.gov.ph>, cherry requina <ohea.denr@gmail.com>,
Undersecretary for Solid Waste Management and Local Government Units Concerns <usec.swmlgu@denr.gov.ph>

The Regional Executive Director
DENR Region IVB
1515 L & S Building, Roxas Boulevard, Ermita, Manila

Madam:

Respectfully referred herein letter dated   August 24, 2021   sent thru  the  Head, Executive Assistant and further conveyed
to the Action Center/Hotline from L.L. JORVINA, JR., of Unit  1520 Cityland 10. Tower 2 Bldg., Salcedo Village, Makati City
, counsel for J. Gumayagay for appropriate action, consistent with existing laws, rules and regulations.
 
For immediate attention, please.
 
MERLINDA R. MANILA
Head,  DENR Action Center/Hotline
Asst. Focal Person, Anti-Corruption 
Coordinating Task Force, DENR-PACC
Asst. Focal Person,  8888 Citizens' Complaint Hotline 
in concurrent capacity

IMPORTANT:

The information contained in the communication is privileged and confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual
or entity to whom it is addressed and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not
disclose or use the information contained in it. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately by return
email and delete the document. The Action Center/Hotline is neither liable for the proper and complete transmission of the
information nor for any delay in its receipt. The Action Center/Hotline accepts no liability for any damage caused by this
email or its attachments due to viruses, interference, interception, corruption or unauthorized access.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Torsina Assiong <torsina0129@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 3:59 PM
Subject: DENRCO-OHEA-2021-000883 LETTER FROM JORVINA LAW OFFICE
To: DENR Action Center <actioncenter@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: <cristinamarierubio@gmail.com>, <jirehrodriguez0620@gmail.com>
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Ma'am

Please see attached file for info and reference  thank you

Tina

DENRCO-OHEA-2021-000883.pdf
4435K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17c014dc1bf96fe9&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_kto2liiu0&safe=1&zw

